
GSDC of Oregon 

February Membership Meeting 

May 6, 2010 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:02 by VP Kristina. Jim was called away on business and 

sends his regrets from Alabama. 

 

Secretary Report: 

AKC Canine Experience: Saturday June 19 – Flyer was received.  

We will have a booth at the Meet the Breed section as well as assisting with the match. 

Members who will be attending include – Jim, Ruth, Connie, Cynthia, Randy, Karen, Kathy B. 

 

Show: 

Karen needs volunteers to handle judge hospitality and the lunches. Cynthia volunteered do 

hospitality. 

 

Entries close next week – if you have not entered do so now. 

 

Trailer: The trailer was purchased. The current plan is to pick up the new trailer, move the 

equipment into it and then have Christine L pick it up. Christine will be out of town until the 

show so we will do the switch there. 

 

2011 Judges: 

Conformation judges nomination will be taken at this meeting and the June meeting, and names 

may be emailed to Karen who will verify the judge’s availability. Judges who are available will 

be voted on at the July Meeting.  

Voting will consist of a ballot for 1
st
 judge , 2

nd
 Judge, and then another ballot for alternates 

which will be listed in order of vote count. 

 

Agility Trials: 

Our next meeting is the night before the agility trials start. 

MOTION: Hold the meeting at Canby Fairgrounds and help set up the ring. The club will supply 

dinner for all who come to help. 

PASSED. 

 

Temperament Test – We need to find someone who would like to chair the temperament test as 

we have not had one in a long time. We will send out a request to the membership. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 

 

Ruth Scheubler 

 

 

 


